
 

1st July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

‘Every day provides a new beginning and an opportunity for change. Make the most of 

it.’ 

 

This Friday is moving up day when your child will spend the day with their new 

teacher. They will go into school as normal and transfer to their new teacher after 

registration and then move back for the end of the day.  

 

There is a new look to the structure of our school and pre-school for September with 

teachers. You will notice that we only have one reception class in September and 

Year 4 will remain as one cohort. We welcome back Miss Haines who will job share 

with Mrs Gifford. Mrs Pedley will not be returning in September and we wish her well 

and thank her for all she has given to St Joseph’s. Mrs Gifford steps permanently into 

the role of SENDCo, congratulations to her.  

 

For your information… 

Reception Pear will go to Year 1 Oak and Reception Oak will go to Year 1 Pear 

Year 4 Oak will go to Year 5 Pear and Year 4 Pear will go to Year 5 Oak 

 

Early Years Team 

Pre School 

Mrs L Gifford Oak Room Nursery Teacher 3 days a week and     

SENDCo 

Miss R Haines                                Oak Room Nursery Teacher 2 days a week 

Miss K Hudson   Acorn Room Leader 

Mrs A Cree    Pre School Manager 

 

Reception 

Mrs R Mills    Reception Class Teacher 



 

 

Key Stage One Team 

Miss F Bateman             Year 1 Oak Class Teacher 

Mr A Oates    Year 1 Pear Class Teacher 

Mr D Thomas    Year 2 Oak Class Teacher  

Miss L Nickless   Year 2 Pear Class Teacher 

  

Lower Key Stage Two Team 

Mrs N Boswell   Year 3 Oak Class Teacher 

Mr W Bowring   Year 3 Pear Class Teacher 

Miss L Malpass   Year 4 Class Teacher 

 

Upper Key Stage 2 Team 

Mr H Dwyer                Year 5 Oak Class Teacher 

Mrs A Masters    Year 5 Pear Class Teacher 

Mrs A Hackley    Year 6 Oak Class Teacher 

Mr A Kane     Year 6 Pear Class Teacher 
 

Yours in faith and partnership, 

 

L Bury 

 

Mrs Louise Bury 

Principal 
 


